
 

Twin Lake/Kensington  

Bicycle and Pedestrian Connector 

Shared Use Path 

City of Fredericksburg 

Design Public Hearing  

 
Thursday, July 14, 2022, 5-7 p.m. 

Dorothy Hart Community Center 

408 Canal Street, Fredericksburg, VA 22401 

https://www.publicinput.com/FXBGpath 

 
Find out about a proposed project to enhance bicycle and pedestrian travel at several 

locations in the City of Fredericksburg, including along Lafayette Boulevard between 

Twin Lake Drive and St. Paul Street, on Springwood Drive, and at Alum Spring Park.  

 

Come see the proposed plans to extend a paved shared use path, approximately 10 

feet wide, along the north side of Lafayette Boulevard between Twin Lake Drive and St. 

Paul Street. The new section of path would connect with an existing shared use path on 

Lafayette Boulevard that currently terminates at St. Paul Street. The path would be 

handicapped-accessible, with ramps and crosswalks built where the path intersects with 

Twin Lakes Drive, Springwood Drive, Kensington Place, and St. Paul Street.  

 

Additionally, the project would build a paved access point to the Virginia Central Railway 

Trail from the cul-de-sac of Springwood Drive. A bike repair station would be installed at 

Alum Spring Park.   

 

Review the proposed project plans and the National Environmental Policy Act 

document in the form of a Programmatic Categorical Exclusion on the project website at 

www.publicinput.com/FXBGpath, at the public hearing, or at the Virginia Department of 

Transportation (VDOT) Fredericksburg District office located at 87 Deacon Road, 

Fredericksburg, VA 22405, 540-899-4288 or TTY/TDD 711. Please call ahead to ensure 

the availability of appropriate staff to answer your questions.  

 

Property impact information, relocation assistance policies and tentative construction 

schedules are available for your review at the above address and will be available at the 

public hearing. 

 

In compliance with the National Historic Preservation Act, Section 106 and 36 CFR Part 

800, information concerning the potential effects of the proposed project on properties 

listed in or eligible for listing in the National Register of Historic Places is provided in the 

environmental documentation. 

 

Give your comments through the project website using the online comment form, at 

the public hearing, or submit them by July 25, 2022, to Ms. Anastasia Kapitan, VDOT 

Project Manager, 87 Deacon Road, Fredericksburg, VA 22405. You may also email 

your comments to fred.comments@vdot.virginia.gov. Please reference “Twin 

Lake/Kensington Connector” in the email subject line.  

 

VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all programs and activities 

in accordance with Title VI and Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. If you need 

special assistance for persons with disabilities or limited English proficiency, contact the 

project manager listed above at 540-899-4288 or TTY/TDD 711.  
 

State Project: 0001-111-708   Federal Project: QMAC-5111(335)    UPC: 110932 

 

Project Termini: 

FROM: 0.0045 MI S Twin Lake Dr. TO: 0.2557 MI N Twin Lake Dr. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

http://www.publicinput.com/FXBGpath

